
 
 
 
September 18, 2017 
Center for Rural Health 
Kylie Nissen, Project Coordinator 
 
RE: Scrubs Camp Grant 
 
Dear Ms. Nissen, 
 
Enclosed is our Scrubs Grant application for the 2017-2018 grant cycle. 
Lead Organization:  Good Care Health System 
Primary Contact/Site Coordinator:  Sandy Johnson, RN 
Address:  7865 Main Street, MyTown, ND 55555 
Email:  sandyj@goodcarehs.com  
Phone: 701-555-5457 
Fax:  701-555-5456 
 
The collaborating organizations and facilities include: 

• Good Care Health System (MyTown) 
• MyTown Public School (MyTown) 
• NeighborTown Public School (NeighborTown) 
• MyTown Job Development Authority (MyTown) 
• NeighborTown Community Hospital (NeighborTown).  

Each of these organizations and facilities will collaborate and participate in a role vital to the success of 
the Scrubs Camp. 
 
Legislative Districts: 4 and 27 
 
Amount requested : $2,100  
 
Number of students anticipated: 53 
Grades: 9-10 from: MyTown Public School (includes students from the communities of MyTown, 
Volkwood, Deerpass, and Hodgens) and NeighborTown Public School (includes students from the 
communities of Neighbortown, Amwalk, Roanoak, and Shelbyville)  
 
Camp Date:   Friday, February 8, 2018.   
Time:   8:15 am – 3:30 pm 
Location: MyTown Public School (567 Woodrow Ave, MyTown, ND 55555) 
in the morning and conclude with a tour of NeighborTown Community Hospital (63 Nile Street, 
NeighborTown, ND 55656). 
 
Attached is information regarding the need to promote the camp and health careers, the project 
description, an agenda and a detailed budget.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sandy Johnson, RN 

mailto:sandyj@goodcarehs.com

